
 
 
 
VIA COURIER AND E:MAIL 
 
April 23, 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:    Ontario Power Authority 
 2009 Expenditure and Revenue Requirement Submission 
 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2008-0312    
    
In accordance with the Board’s Decision and Order issued April 7th, the Ontario Power 
Authority (“OPA”) is writing in response to the cost claims it received from Energy Probe 
on April 21st, and AMPCO on April 22nd respectively.  The OPA considers both claims to 
be reasonable, but notes that an hourly rate of $175.00 was mistakenly entered on 
AMPCO’s Form 1 for Christine Dade, rather than $170.00 as allowed by the Board’s 
Cost Award Tariff. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
(original signed) 

 
Miriam J. Heinz 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
Att. (five paper copies courier) 
 
cc:   Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (pdf by e:mail) 
 AMPCO – Ms. Shelley Grice (pdf by e:mail) 

Energy Probe – Mr. David MacIntosh (pdf by e:mail) 
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